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Number: ADM-115 

Title: Bulletin Boards 

Person responsible for enforcement: Vice-Rector, Administration 

Entered into force: April 1, 2020 

Approved: April 1, 2020 by the Board of Governors 
This document replaces all previous regulations on this subject. 

Exception: No exception to this regulation without prior written 
authorization from the Board of Governors 

 
In this document, the masculine form is used without prejudice and for conciseness purposes only. 

 
1. Objective  

 
 This regulation aims to coordinate postings and prevent damage to University property. 

 

2. Regulation 
 

 2.1 Clearly identified bulletin boards are reserved for the exclusive use of certain administrative 
and academic units, or for associations. Other boards are for general use. In all cases, the 
Associate Vice-Rectorate, Strategic Enrollment Management and Facilities Services 
determine the number and size of bulletin boards. 
 
For health and safety reasons, banner-type billboards are not allowed in the University’s 
common spaces. 
 

 2.2 All announcements on bulletin boards for general use must be stamped by the Associate 
Vice-Rectorate, Strategic Enrollment Management. 
 

 2.3 Notices posted in the “Other” section of the Student Life Centre bulletin board do not require 
approval. 
 

 2.4 The University reserves the right to remove any notice that is not consistent with the purpose 
of the bulletin boards. 

 


